
 
Town of Andover 

17 SCHOOL ROAD • ANDOVER, CT 06232 

 
 

 
 

To:  Hebron Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

   

From:  Joseph Wagner, Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agent, Town of 

Andover 

Date:   April 26th, 2022  

Subject:  Notification of Pending Wetlands Permit Application within 500 feet of 

Hebron town line, in accordance with section 8.2 of the town of 

Andover’s Wetlands Regulations.  

 

The Duly Authorized Agent of the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 

Commission RECEIVED the following application on April 26th, 2022: 

 

• Permit Application IWWC 22-03: Shane Vertefeuille, 880 and 874 

East Street- Replacement of two steel culverts in an existing driveway 

crossing over Burnap Brook. (Properties are within 500 feet of the 

Hebron Town Line) 

 

 

 Questions:  

If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover 

Wetlands Agent at 860-742-7305 or email wetlands@andoverct.org, or 

buildingadmin@andoverct.org      

 

mailto:wetlands@andoverct.org

